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FELICE ROSEMARY LLOYD TRUST

2020 Grant Round Update

DECISION ON THE 2020 FELICE ROSEMARY LLOYD TRUST'S
SCHOLARSHIP GRANT ROUND

For 35 years, the Felice Rosemary Lloyd Trust have awarded scholarships annually to physiotherapists to
seek overseas experience in their field. It is the Trust's belief that such experience helps to foster a more
informed and innovative physiotherapy community.

Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, current restrictions on international travel, in conjunction with shifting
dates of world class academic conferences, means that it would be difficult for potential applicants to
currently submit a request for funding.

It is for that reason that, after much deliberation, the Felice Rosemary Lloyd Scholarship Committee have
made the difficult decision not to run a Scholarship Grant Round for this year.

However it is hoped that in 2021, the Felice Rosemary Lloyd Trust can resume providing opportunities for
those in the physiotherapy profession in Victoria to learn from the best in class overseas.

A statement from the Scholarship Committee said: “The grants offer a dynamic learning experience that is
more than just a chance to bring the latest knowledge and understandings home to Australian
physiotherapists. They also provide the opportunity to watch how new techniques are applied and have
discussions with the experts involved. In so doing they encourage lasting professional alliances to the
benefit of all concerned.”
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